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Today Ana Juan, President of the Consell de Formentera, and Álvaro Mendoza, of the
Audiovisual Cultural Association of Formentera (ACAF), signed a concerted action agreement
between the two parties for the production of content for local public broadcaster Ràdio Illa.

  

Under this agreement ACAF will receive €60,000, €10,000 more than in 2021, to produce
content for the station which provides Formentera with its public audiovisual communication
service. Susana Labrador, Councillor of Culture, was also present at the signing.

  

The Consell de Formentera holds the concession for municipal radio station 107.9FM, which
serves to offer the people of Formentera a public AV communication service helping to enliven
local culture.

  

Ràdio Illa's content is produced by ACAF, a non-profit organisation that disseminates island
culture, helps create information outlets and boosts islanders' participation in the cultural life of
Formentera.
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